
I recommend that the school board conduct a workshop.  The topics 

to be discussed are: 

A. Examine the viability of providing school district support for 

unfunded school activities (girls lacrosse, dance, marching 

band, robotics, hockey) 

B. Share information from January 2016 MSBA Leadership 

Conference. 

 

A poll completed by the school board members did not identify a date 

when all school board members are available.  Five board members 

can attend on April 25 or April 27 (below).  The board can choose a 

date in April or conduct another poll for dates in May. 

 

 
 


